
MEMO FROM: Melissa J. Oleen, Library Director 
  Laurie Lyda, Library Services Manager 
 
RE: Adopting Technology Grant Application 
 
The State Library is offering an Adaptive Technology Grant Program with the opportunity for 
the Library to receive up to $40,000 in funding. The Library would like authorization to submit 
the attached application for self check kiosks. The deadline to submit is Tuesday, February 1, 
2022. No matching funds are required. The equipment being sought is something we had 
planned on including in our FY23 budget request. This is a good opportunity to secure almost 
$40,000 in funding from other means.  
 
Thank you for considering this application.  
 


